
Accessibility 
In accordance with the Accessibility for Ontarians with Disabilities Act, 2005 (“AODA”), JH Staffing 
Solutions seeks to provide services that are accessible to all its customers and potential customers. This 
website is built with accessibility in mind.  

If you find in this website inaccessible information or something that can be improved upon, we 
welcome your feedback. And if you have questions about our accessibility policies and practices, or you 
need to request a document in an alternative format, please contact us by email at: [email address], or 
dial [phone number]. 


